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          February 7, 2014 

  

Greetings: 

  

This is Rob Richie, executive director of FairVote. FairVote is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit, nonpartisan 

organization that researches elections and election law. We are based in Maryland. 

  

I am writing to invite you to participate in an all-expenses-paid, invitation-only panel discussion 

and educational seminar on presidential elections and the Electoral College, to take place near 

Phoenix (AZ) on March 1st. We will address three major reform proposals: allocation of electoral 

votes proportionally and by congressional district and, as the major focus given its enactment in 10 

states, the National Popular Vote interstate compact. More and more Americans are concerned 

about the impact of Electoral College rules, and more states are taking action or considering action 

to reform their current system. Although the 2016 presidential election may seem distant, it in fact 

is an ideal time to analyze prospective changes now, rather than closer to the election. 

  

We have sponsored and participated in a number of these roundtables over the years, and have 

found them an excellent way to delve deeply into this topic. All of us have experienced presidential 

elections and formed opinions about proposals for reform, but we have found it useful to reexamine 

assumptions and look at different ideas afresh Doing so has been all the easier and more productive 

when legislators and civic leaders from a mix of states can convene and have the time to go over 

these issues. We have developed a six-hour format for such discussions that has worked particularly 

well with groups of 10 to 15 participants. 

 

We are planning our next roundtable for up to 15 people in Scottsdale, Arizona on February 28
th

-

March 2nd. To allow people to attend from a mix of states, we can cover your costs associated with 

travel and accommodation at the JW Marriott Camelback Inn® Scottsdale Resort, located outside 

Phoenix at 5402 East Lincoln Drive in Scottsdale. We can cover guests' accommodations covered 

for up to three nights, February 28
th

 – March 2nd. (Family members can join attendees, but their 

travel costs will not be reimbursed.) We also reimburse meals for participants on the evening of 

February 28
th

, lunch on March 1
st
, and breakfast vouchers for each night of your stay. We request 

that all participants commit to reviewing a collection of reading materials that will be provided by 

email before the meeting so that all participants can ready to share their insights and questions in 

panel sessions on March 1
st
 and have the same background information going into the discussion.  

 

If you have any questions about this invitation, please let me know by email (rr@fairvote.org) or 

phone (cell is 240-393-2420). Because we plan to finalize our list of participants by February 14, I 

would appreciate hearing from you by February 11th as to whether you can attend our seminar. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

                    
                    Rob Richie 

                                                                        Executive Director 

The Center for 

Voting and Democracy 

 

6930 Carroll Ave., Suite 610 

Takoma Park, MD 20912 - (301) 270-4616 

(301) 270–4133 (fax) ·info@fairvote.org 

www.fairvote.org 


